
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – JUNE 15, 2010 

PETITION REQUESTING A STOP SIGN AT ROYALPARK WAY AND SUNDANCE COURT – 
WARD 2 

Recommendation 

Councillor Tony Carella recommends: 
 

1.  That the attached petition signed by the residents of Royalpark Way Court be 
received;  

 
2.  That the request of the petitioners for allway stop sign at the intersection of 
Royalpark    Way and Sundance Court be referred to Traffic Engineering staff for a 
report to the Committee of the Whole Meeting of August 31, 2010. 

 
 

Contribution to Sustainability 
 
N/A 
 
 
Economic Impact 
 
The economic impact is confined to the cost of signage and installation. 
 
 
Communications Plan 
 
The petitioners will be informed of the recommendation adopted by Council by the ward 
councillor. 

Purpose 

To respond to a petition signed by the residents, requesting the placement of traffic control 
measure at the intersection of Royalpark Way and Sundance Court. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The residents of Royalpark Way and Sundance Court are very concerned about the speed of 
vehicles driving on Royalpark Way.  The road has several curves and speed humps were unable 
to be installed at these locations. 
 
The residents strongly feel that the stop sign will help to make the area safer. 

 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020/Strategic Plan 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
N/A 

Conclusion 



It is appropriate to support the residents’ request for the placement of a stop sign at Royalpark 
Way and Sundance Court. 

Attachments 

Petition signed by 40 residents. 

Report prepared by: 

Councillor Tony Carella 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
Tony Carella 
Councillor – Ward 2/West Woodbridge 

 










